
 

 

  
11th January 2021 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

 

 

 

I am sure this image from Charlie 

Mackesy’s book ‘The Boy, The Mole, The 

Fox and The Horse’ will resonate with 

you all at some point over the next 

few weeks.  

 

Sadly, we were not able to start the 

spring term as we intended, 

especially following the successful 

autumn term. However, with the 

support from yourselves and the 

amazing team at Coppull St John’s 

we will provide the very best learning 

experiences and opportunities for 

your children whether they are at 

home or in school.  

 

I will continue to keep you informed with any government and local authority 

announcements. The latest publications from both DFE and Lancashire public 

health have reiterated that to reduce the spread of this virus is to stay at home and 

so where possible to keep children at home.  

From the publication on the 8/1/21 the DFE has asked parents, ‘even those who fall 

into the wider definition of critical/ key workers, to keep their children at home if they 

can.’ 

 

Staffing update  

We welcome onto the teaching staff Mrs Smyth. She will be teaching class 2 on 

Thursday and Friday and supporting the learning on Google Classroom. 

 

 

Worship 

We will continue with daily worship for both children at home and in school. The 

theme of ‘Community ’is our focus for this half term. 

‘Live in Harmony with One Another ‘   Romans 12 v 16  

 

Google Classroom 

Teachers are working hard to deliver lessons both online and in school. teaching 

sessions are being recorded so that children are given clear explanations of what 

they need to do. 

 



 

 

 

We have shared alternative suggestions to help you at home if you are struggling to 

share devices such as laptops for e.g., using the xbox / playstation to access 

Google Classroom. 

 

We have emailed home a user’s guide to help you upload the children’s work for 

their teacher to see.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us if we can help in any way.  

 

It is really important children continue to access their learning whether in school or 

at home and they can continue to make the progress which we saw real evidence 

of in the autumn term.  

 

Your continued help and support are very much appreciated.  

 

Take good care, keep safe and well.  

Mrs Abram  
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